
SUMMER VIEW ENERGY LLC. 
44 W. BROADWAY (RT. 102) DERRY NH. 03038 

PH ( 603) 432-5453 FAX ( 603) 432-9282 

To the PUC 7 I 11 2014 

To the PUC, this is a supplement to the letter sent requesting 
withdrawal from registration of our company as a Natural Gas 
Aggregator. As of this time, we no longer have any retail 
customers we are servicing in New Hampshire, and we have not 
serviced any retail customers in New Hampshire during the past 60 
days. 

Thank You 
Steve Trefethen Owner I Manager 

July 11, 2014 


